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This document sets out the Remuneration Policy (“Policy”) for Executive Directors and Non-Executive Directors. 

There is a separate All Colleague Remuneration policy (“ACRP”) which relates to all colleagues including those in entry level roles through to Executive 
Committee (“ExCo”) members, including Material Risk Takers (“MRTs”), where necessary.  

It is intended that the policy will apply for three years from the date of approval. However, the People & Remuneration Committee will consider the policy 
annually to ensure it remains aligned with the business strategy and regulatory requirements. Any changes needed within three years would be subject to 
shareholder approval, where required.  

1. Policy
Metro Bank offers banking, focused on the customer, through unparalleled levels of service and convenience.

We offer an approach to compensation which supports our unique culture and strategy as well as being aligned to shareholder needs. We reward colleagues 
who display the right behaviours and deliver the right outcome for customers and the business, focusing on long term growth and discouraging unnecessary 
risk-taking. 

Pay, pension levels and employment conditions of other colleagues in the Bank were also taken into account when setting this Remuneration Policy. In 
particular, base salary of Executive Directors is limited by reference to colleague pay and there is a process for managing Executive Director pension 
alignment with the majority of the workforce. Colleagues are able to express their views on pay through regular surveys and feedback, as well as through our 
Designated Non-Executive Director for Workforce Engagement.  

The Committee has undertaken a thorough review of remuneration arrangements across the business, the Bank’s strategic priorities, FTSE market practice 
and investor guidance. The views of our shareholders on remuneration matters are also important to us and, as a result, we take into account feedback and 
guidance from our key shareholders and the shareholder representative bodies and considered their guidelines in formulating proposals. The Committee is 
satisfied that any conflicts of interest have been mitigated in the preparation of this Policy. 



 

  





  



 



 



 



 



 



 



 


